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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Over the past year Governors have been reviewing our uniform supply situation.   

A number of aspects have been reviewed, these being the quality of uniform, 

stock control – purchasing/storage, administration, cost etc.  We have been in 

discussion with a number of uniform suppliers and have decided to place our 

business with Lisa’s Uniform Shop. 

Our decision has been made based on the ease with which parents can purchase 

the uniform, the sizes which are more flexible, the cost which was competitive 

and the uniform which is of a higher quality.  We have opted for embroidered 

logo’s rather than printed at no additional cost to us and they appear to be 

suitably hardwearing. 

With the exception of P.E. shorts and coats all other uniform items will be 

available to purchase from Lisa’s stores as of Monday 22nd January.  The 

remainder of coats and shorts will be available from school until stocks are 

depleted. 

Uniforms will be available to buy from her shops which are located on East 

Prescot Road and Priory Road.  Her stores are open on Saturday and additionally 

on Sunday throughout August.  She runs a “pay off” service and has a website 

which is currently in the process of being updated.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. E. van de Waal. 

 


